Felicia Blake
M

From: Helen Abbott g
Sent: 10 February 2020 19:13
To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Ravenswood allocation

To whom it may concern

I would like to lodge my objection to the proposed 126 homes off Alnesbourn Crescent on Ravenswood, ipswich
since change of use was granted to the land from commercial to residential use. i am a local resident and feel that
there would be a significant detrimental Impact to the local transport network which is already an Issue on the
estate. With oniy one entrance/exit there are already problems with access, particularly during the morning and
evening rush hour which is not helped by the passing traffic blocking the main roundabout on Nacton Road, and also
the additional traffic at McDonald’s on the Ravenswood roundabout. Addling additional housing to this already
hugely congested area and potentially upwards of 250 extra vehicles (realisticly this would be morel) is irresponsible
without a major revision to the access points provided onto/off of the estate.

I trust my views wili be noted and taken into consideration.
Many thanks and regards

Mrs Helen Abbott
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